
Important Information in respect of the Audio Recording 

 

The meeting of the Planning Committee held on 30 September 2019 was recorded by an 

external contractor.  On receiving the audio recording it has become apparent that there was 

a technical fault with the central device unit of the conference microphone system that feeds 

all recording devices.  Therefore the quality of the recording is not of normal standard with 

very little being audible.  The Council has however, uploaded the recording of the meeting it 

received. 
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